
Reminders

Kids Club Site Phone
480-318-1963

Kids Club Supervisor
Belle Gelber

480-279-7034
Billing Contact 

Jennifer Kramer-Meller
480-279-7055

Contact Info

KIDS CLUB
APRIL 2025

NEWSLETTER

Last Month

Coming Up 

This month we will be playing Spring

Trivia, making Fizzy Art baking soda

paint, crafting away making flower

stamps, spring spinners and coffee

filter butterflies .

Upcoming Events 

CENTENNIAL ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

Welcome Back! Hope everyone enjoyed

their spring break. Last month we enjoyed

exploring our creative side, making spring

crafts, such as Q-Tip flowers, paper plate

butterflies and fork stamped tulips.

We have a lot of unclaimed jackets and water
bottles, please be sure to check our lost and

found.

Please give us a call or text in advance to let
us know of any absences.

Summer Registration is now live!

4/16 Egg Hunt 

4/18 No School Spring Holiday 


